
Haytor View Community Primary School & Nursery  Queensway  Newton Abbot  TQ12 4BD 

Tel 01626 203040   admin@haytorview.devon.sch.uk  www.haytorview.devon.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 
 

26th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Children’s Safe Use of the Internet in School 

 

From time to time it is important that we review the measures that we have in place to keep 

children safe online while in school. One aspect of this is ensuring that our agreement with you, 

parents and carers, reflects the ever-changing online world and children’s experiences in school.  

 

With this in mind we have developed and updated the Internet Acceptable User Agreement that 

we ask all parents to sign to provide your permission for children to use the internet while in school. 

Amongst other things this seeks to ensure that school systems and users are protected from 

accidental or deliberate misuse. Such misuse could put people or systems at risk.  

 

In order that our records are up to date and to ensure that we have effective and appropriate 

permission from you for your child to use the internet while at school, we would ask you to read, 

sign and return the Internet Acceptable User Agreement that your child will be bringing home 

over the next few days.  

 

We would be more than happy to read this agreement through with you, to explain or discuss any 

aspects of the document. If you think that this would be useful just speak to your child’s teacher 

who will make the necessary arrangements to share some time with you.  

 

Thank-you in advance for signing and returning this document to us, and supporting us in keeping 

your child comfortable and safe online.   

 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Scott Hampton                                               

Co – Head Teacher                                       
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